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February 2023 PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

Our January General Meeting was particularly enjoyable.  It was fabulous to 
learn all of the services Peace of Mind Dog Rescue performs.  They are truly a 
valuable advocate for the Senior Dogs and Senior People of the Tri-County Area.  
The most incredible fact of their organization is that one person came up with the 
idea of giving Peace of Mind to seniors and they developed this amazing 
resource. 
 
MBDTC is also an important advocate for the dog owners of the Tri-County.  
However, we struggle to maintain our membership and involve the membership 
in our activities.  At the January General Meeting we had an open discussion on 
trying to determine why. 
 
We discussed possible reasons for low attendance of our meetings.  Is it the time 
or location of the meeting?  Is it that we need to reestablish the phone tree to 
remind and invite our members and remind them that guests are encouraged. 
 
We discussed possible reasons for lack of interest in our events.  Should we look 
to involve our members and their dogs in more seminars like one on Trick Dog 
Titles and how to earn them?  Would our members want us to work with other 
groups on events like we did in the past with the Watsonville Ag-History group?   
 
We can’t solve the unknown by just asking the 
regular 10-12 that attend the meetings, because we 
only know what is happening in our lives.  We need 
to reach out to the other 40 members. 
 
So here is the part where you come in.  Everyone 
that sends an email to montereybaydog@gmail.com 
with their time preference for meetings (example 
weeknights or weekend evenings) and what an ideal meeting for you would 
include (example light refreshments or specific interesting topics) will be added to 
a drawing for a special prize.  We will gladly accept these emails at any time – 
forever, however, to qualify for the drawing they must be received by Valentine’s 
Day.  Our next general meeting will be in March – Your opinions can help us plan 
the way you want us to. 
 
Hug your dogs and cherish every minute we are privileged to train them! 
Terri Gregson, President 
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Black Pearl Leo the Lion Awarded International Championship  
 
Santa Rosa. Black Pearl Leo the Lion earned his IABCA International 
Championship and won First Place in the Non-Sporting Group at the 2023 
Golden State Winter Sieger on January 22.  Leo earned the top rating of V-1 
Very Excellent from two international and three national IABCA judges in five 
shows over the weekend. Way to go Leo!… (Lynda Rogers) 
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2/10/2016 7 Zana Vizsla Diana Galvan 
2/11/2012 11 Radar Dalmatian Judy Force 
2/14/2019 4 Leo the Lion Mini Poodle Lynda Rogers 

 
** If we’ve missed someone or your information needs to be updated, please contact Marion Bashista at 
marionb@bashista.com with your changes. Thanks! 
 
 
 
 

2/1 Candice McLaren 
2/4 Linda Lang 
2/9 Karen Schwindt 

2/11 Rich Torres 
2/14 Cathy Vanderbilt 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
  

SAVE THE DATES 
 

March 18 – General Meeting, Location TBD 
April 2 – VST, CSUMB 

April 29-30 – Scent Work Trial, Hollister 
May 20 – General Meeting and MAF Walk 

June 16-18 – Agility Trials, Manzanita Park, Prunedale 
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